
The way you move goods 
into and out of Northern 
Ireland is changing.
The Trader Support Service will help you prepare 
for the changes that will affect your business. 
Register now.

What’s changing? 

The transition period after leaving the EU  
ends on 31 December 2020. So, from 1 January 
2021 goods moving between Great Britain  
and Northern Ireland will be subject to  
new declarations.  
 
We’re here to help

HM Government has established the 
free-to-use Trader Support Service (TSS)  
to support you.  

TSS will enable you to:

•	Complete declarations without the  
need for specialist advice or software. 

•	Submit declarations quickly,  
saving you time and expense. 

•	Get information and advice to help  
you prepare for 1 January 2021. 

Make the most of the  
Trader Support Service. 

Keep your business moving. 
Act now.

• �Downloadable how-to guides to lead you 
through the new requirements, including 
incoterms, declaration data requirements and 
goods tariff classifications/commodity codes

• �A jargon buster to help you navigate the 
terminology of GB:NI trade

• �A comprehensive training course programme 
delivered in virtual classrooms to give you the 
skills and expertise you need

FREE TRAINING AND ADVICE FROM NORTHERN IRELAND CUSTOMS & TRADE ACADEMY (NICTA)

Register NOW at:  
www.tradersupportservice.co.uk

REGISTER AT: WWW.TRADERSUPPORTSERVICE.CO.UK

The Trader Support Service will help  
you prepare for the changes that will  
affect your business.

Thousands of businesses have already signed 
up. Act now and register your company today 
so that you are ready in time. 


